
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
For Immediate Release:  
 
IMSA veteran Mat Pombo joins Czabok-Simpson Motorsport for IMSA Michelin 
Pilot Challenge round at Laguna Seca in the #2 GS entry with teammate Gordon 
Scully. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Indianapolis, IN (April 16th, 2024)  
 

Czabok-Simpson Motorsport announced today that IMSA veteran Mat Pombo will join 
the team for the next round of the current Michelin Pilot Challenge Championship at 
Weathertech Raceway Laguna Seca, CA on May 11th – 12th.  
 
Pombo will stand in for Jackson Lee, who has sponsor obligations that weekend during 
the IndyCar Road Course event in Indianapolis and will be teamed up with CSM season 
regular Gordon Scully in the team’s GS class Porsche 718 GT4 #2 entry. 
 
Mat Pombo from Atlanta GA, a proven race winner in the Michelin Pilot Challenge 
Championship has scored several race wins and pole positions in the Championship in 
the past. 
 
He will be reunited with several familiar faces since he drove for LAP’s Mini and Honda 
TCR programs in the past where he worked with CSM lead engineer and LAP co-owner 
Rob Ridgely and Luis Perocarpi. 
Quotes: 
 



 

 

Mat Pombo, driver of the Czabok-Simpson Motorsports # 2 entry 
 
“I’m super excited to be joining the Czabok-Simpson Motorsports team for Laguna Seca.  
They have made great strides with their Porsche’s over the first two weekends and I 
look forward to getting behind the wheel to see if we can come home with a top five 
result. Such a great pleasure to rejoin my racing family at LAP Motorsports with Rob 
Ridgely and Luis Perocarpi for the weekend. We have had tremendous success in the 
past, and I fully expect us to be back to our usual competitive natures.  Can’t wait to 
get to California in May." 
 
Stephen Simpson, managing partner / co-owner Czabok-Simpson 
Motorsports  
 
“We are happy to welcome Mat to the team. Mat has had an extensive and successful 
career racing in IMSA and we look forward to him getting behind the wheel of our #2 
Porsche GT4 that he will share with Gordon. I’m confident that Gordon and Mat will 
make a strong line up and we are looking forward to a successful weekend.” 
 
For more information, visit the team’s website at:   
  
www.CzabokSimpsonMotorsport.com 
  
  
 
 
 

http://www.czaboksimpsonmotorsport.com/

